
October 2024

Dear Family and Friends,

Greetings from Ladkrabang Bangkok.  
We've been very busy with the work here that God has entrusted to us for the past months.  Since Teacher Deb
went back to America. It is just me and Pastor Dondon who are teaching and doing all the work in the center
and church but it is our joy to be busy with the Lord's work.  Our spirits are willing but our body sometimes
gave up.  There was a time that both of us got sick and Carol had a long Covid effect.  She has been coughing for
almost a month and a half. Praise God that she recovered from that sickness.  

We praise God for Santisuk Family Camp.  Pastor Don was able to share the message of unity and being a true
disciple of Jesus Christ.  Dr. Nordine also shared about fellowship using the story of Jonah.

We praise the Lord for the newly baptized members of our church.  We had a privileged to do the baptism last
Sunday at the waterfalls.  Indi is now helping us teach English in the evening.  She is an exchange student from
Guyana.  Sing is from Karen tribe of Mae Hong Son Thailand. He works near us so he joined our church. It is
great to gather every Sunday praising God seeing different people from different tribes or places.  

Praise God for the students who keeps on coming and joining our worship almost every Sunday and most of
them are men. Praise God for our men in the church.



Our God is the true God of this world.  Let us continue to reach out to all of the people around us whether they
are from different countries or background.  Most specially let us continue to reach out Thai Buddhist people. 
We will do our best to reach out more Thai and disciple them to become Jesus' true followers. 

Please pray for more workers in the field.  
We need American volunteers every month.
Please pray for at least 30 students every month also.

Thank you for supporting us financially and for praying for us unceasingly.  Our God will continue to provide all
our needs. 

Your missionaries,
Pastor Dondon, Carol and CJ

Send contributions for Estrella's ministry to:

FOR PHILIPPINES CONTRIBUTION:
      Bethlehem Star of Peace
      910 A. S. Fortuna Street
      Mandaue City, Cebu Philippines 6014
      BDO Account: 001180021744
      BPI Account: 001173212344

CHECKS within the US:
      BSOP/GHI. P.O. Box 64059 Eagan, MN 55164-0059 

FOR ONLINE DONATIONS: 
     https://globalhz.org/bsop-j-c-estrella 
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